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UPDATE FOR SAN AUGUSTINE ISD CLOSURE –  3/31/2020  

  

Today, Governor Abbott issued an Executive Order that all Texas schools remain closed until 

Monday, May 4, 2020.  San Augustine ISD will follow this mandate.  Our plan is that Monday, May 4, 

2020, all employees will report for duty at the regular time.  On Tuesday, May 5, 2020 all students will 

return to school. Please keep in mind that this timeline may be extended by the Governor. SAISD will 

continue with our online learning as well as additional educational support and will continue operating 

in the virtual learning environment in an effort to support our nation’s need to slow the spread of the 

novel coronavirus, or COVID-19.  

 

SAISD will continue to feed our children. “Grab & Go” breakfast and lunch will be available at the High  

School Cafeteria Monday-Thursday 8:00am – 12:00pm (noon).   

 
This is a quickly changing situation, and we will continue to monitor information, will assess conditions 

throughout the next few weeks, and will provide the next update by San Augustine ISD via our FB 

page, website www.saisd.us, email, and other media outlets. Thank you for your support and 

cooperation as we ensure that all members of this community stay safe and healthy.  
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